
Friday June 17 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
The Woodley Park Neighborhood Picnic is tomorrow, June 18th from 4 to 7:30 pm in 
the park across from the 3000 block of Cortland Place. 
 
Construction at Stanford.  Stanford will be replacing the roof on its original building 
over the next few weeks.  Tomorrow morning starting at 7 am, there will be a crane in 
front of the building on the Connecticut Avenue side to hoist materials on to the roof.  
The lift itself should take less than two hours, and they expect to be finished and off the 
site well before noon.  The sidewalk and the parking lane in front of the building will be 
closed during the operation, and there will be people to direct pedestrians and drivers. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
Police redistricting.  The Metropolitan Police Department has a proposal to realign the 
police districts.  Learn more at a meeting at the Second District HQ, 3320 Idaho 
Avenue, on Wednesday June 22th at 7 pm 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month.  
However, the next meeting is not until September 7th unless something requires one 
before then. 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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